U.S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Southern District of Florida

155 South Miami Avenue, Suite 700
Miami, Florida 33130 -

June 26, 1981

Arthur F. Nehrbass, Commander
Organized Crime Bureau

Public Safety Department

Dade County, Florida

1324 N.W. 1l4th Street

Miami, FL 33125

Dear Commander Nehrbass:

With respect to your letter of June 1, 1981 please be
advised that 0.C.B. files 3-92 and 3-93 relate to matters of
continued investigative interest by this office and the Federal
Bureau of Investigation. In view of this we are not in a posi-
tion to move the district court to 1lift the Grand Jury secrecy
restrictions imposed by Rule 6 of the Federal Rules of Criminal
Procedure.

Thank you for your interest and cooperation.
Very truly yours,

ATLEE W. WAMPLER, III
UNITED STATES ATTORNEY
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By: [ i T
C. Wesley G. currier

Assistant United States Attorney
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